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1st December 2017 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
After the huge success of last years dinner, please find enclosed details of our Lymm 
High School Sportsmans Dinner, to be held Friday 27th April, 2018. 
 
This was an extremely successful event last year and it promises to be another fantastic 
evening. We have managed to secure Jan Molby, ex Liverpool player and Danish former 
professional footballer and manager with an extremely good reputation as an 
entertaining and interesting speaker. In addition there will opportunity to bid for various 
pieces of signed sports memorabilia, more entertainment and plenty of good food and 
company to be enjoyed.  
 
Of course, this is also a great opportunity to support Lymm High School. The proceeds 
from the dinner will go towards our ‘pitch in’ project in providing a new 3G pitch which 
the school and local community are able to use, as well as developing the quality of 
provision in all sports across the school, something that means so much to so many 
students. You will doubtless be aware that the funding situation in schools (as indeed in 
other sectors) is very tight at the moment and we are determined to be pro-active in the 
face of these pressures. We are lucky with all of our sporting facilities, but they are 
expensive to maintain and fundraising initiatives like this will be increasingly important; 
your support will be much appreciated. 
 
Details of ticket prices and how to buy them are on the attached leaflet, but I would like 
to draw particular attention to the opportunities for local businesses to get involved by 
buying a table or two. If you have any contacts in companies who might be interested 
in taking part, we would be very grateful indeed for your support: please pass any details 
to Miss McGuffie. Sponsorship packages are also available. 
 
In summary, please do buy some tickets for yourselves, friends, families or businesses 
so that we can come together as a community for what should be another very special 
evening. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 

Tina McGuffie 

Business Manager  


